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Mygrant’s Jean Pero Elected AGRSS Council Treasurer 

The Auto Glass Replacement Safety Standards Council (AGRSS) Inc.’s board of 
directors elected Jean Pero of Mygrant Glass to serve as treasurer during its annual 
meeting on March 10, 2009, in Charlottesville, Va. 

Pero’s term began April 1. 
 
“AGRSS is the most important safety development to ever be put in place for the auto 
glass aftermarket and I am thrilled to be part of it,” says Pero, who also serves as chair of 
the AGRSS membership committee. 
 
Pero got her start in the industry in 1973, and has been with Mygrant for the last eight 
years. 
 
The Auto Glass Replacement Safety Standards (AGRSS) Council Inc. is the not-for-
profit organization dedicated to the safe replacement of auto glass. AGRSS was founded 
and is supported by companies in the auto glass replacement industry that keep safe 
installation as their primary goal. The Council is also accredited by the American 
National Standard Institute (ANSI) – a standard development organization – and has 
developed North America’s only auto glass replacement standard, the AGRSS Standard 
(ANSI/AGRSS 002-2002). The AGRSS Standard addresses procedures, education and 
product performance. 

 
### 

 
800 Roosevelt Rd. Bldg C-312, Glen Ellyn, Il 60137 
P: 630-942-6597 F: 630-790-3095 www.agrss.com 


